Februury 1, 1949.

n!'. ,. J nf‘hrﬁ’

Department of Bacteriology,

Cornell University dedicul School, -
New York, H.XY. )

Dear Dr. Hehre,‘

I wonLd be very gr4taful if you could find it possible to
placofmy.name on your m;iling 1ist, -and to send me your available >
publi;atiohs on the bacterlal synthesis of polysaccharides. We ure

-

engaged in pgenetic and enzymolbgiéal studies on mtants in respect

to “n "amylomaliésas', which {is comparable to the Neisseria amyloe

suor«so, but whioh is found in ’aeharichia coli.

Yours sincerely,

Joshus Lederbders,
Assistant Professor of Genstics,




